
 

 

Korumburra Community Hub Project Begins 

South Gippsland Shire Council is seeking feedback from the community about the potential 

site for the Korumburra Community Hub. 

Three sites have been determined as suitable for the hub, each with advantages and 

disadvantages that can make selection challenging. 

The three sites are: 

 The old childcare site on Victoria Street and adjoining lands 

 The old kindergarten site, potentially including adjoining lands, also on Victoria Street 

 The railway yards 

 

Development of the Korumburra Community Hub is a Council Priority Project and choosing 

its location is the first stage of Council's Korumburra Revitalisation Project.  

 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Director of Development Services Bryan Sword was pleased 

the first step of the project was underway. 

 

“The development of the Korumburra Community Hub is an exciting project providing a much 

needed new home for the Korumburra Library, Milpara Community House and a range of 

other important uses. 

 

“Identifying a site for the Hub is the first step in its development and Council is keen to hear 

from community members about where they think the Hub should be built. 

 

“The Hub is a significant investment for Council and where it goes, and what it contains, will 

have long term effects on the town centre,” said Mr Sword. 

 

For more information on the project and to see the site locations please visit Council’s 

website www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/kvitalise  

 

This information is embargoed until midnight on 23 October 2017. 
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